
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending a community engagement session discussion the School District of 

Holmen Strategic Plan at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 15, 2025 at Frederic D. 

Frick Boardroom, 1019 McHugh Rd, Holmen WI 54636.  A quorum may be 

present, but the Board of Education will not take any action during this event. 

 


